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COVID-19 Update – April 17, 2020 

A Message from the General Manager & Chief Engineer 
 

 April 17, 2020 
  

 

Watch the latest video update from General Manager and Chief Engineer Martin L. Adams 
about our COVID-19 response. Click on the video below or go to MyDWP > Tools and 
Documents > Documents > Video.  
 

 
 

https://vimeo.com/ladwp/April172020 
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